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December 27th. 

Dear Kermit, 

Please consider this brief letter confirmation 

of your listening experience Tuesday morning, 

December 21st. 1948. Your log checks with ours 

and there is no doubt in our mind that you 

heard us ....as a matter of fact we have been send 
to you 

-ing dedications/at this hour of the morning the 

past week. Thank you for ypur interest and invite 

you to listen January 9th from one to two A.M. 

M.S.T. for our D.X. program. 

Happy New Year, 

Norm Pringle 
Production Mana,er. 


